
  

Paddle Tennis Competition of the 
International Input-Output Association

Lisbon, 15 and 18 July 2014

In complement to the 22nd IIOA Conference there will be a 
paddle tennis competition, at a sports center within walking 
distance from the conference venue. The competition will take 
place on Tuesday and Friday, July 15 and 18, starting at 7pm. 
The winning team will be awarded a symbolic prize.

Paddle tennis is a light and fun sport with simple rules. Even if 
you have no prior experience you will learn quickly. The compe- 
tition is open to every conference participant and  accompanying 
person. You only need to bring comfortable clothes and footwear, 
the organization will provide the paddles and the tennis balls.

To apply send an email to paddle.iioa@gmail.com until June 
27. You can apply as a team, indicating the names of both 
players, or as an individual, in which case the organization will 
take care of team matching.

We will communicate the final calendar of matches shortly be- 
fore the conference. For any further information about the com- 
petition during the conference, please ask at the reception desk.

We look forward to meeting you Lisbon!
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